KQAL Post-Filing Announcement

On March 22, 2013 KQAL was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until April 1, 2021.

Our license will expire on April 1, 2021. We have filed an application for license renewal
with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection at publicfiles.fcc.gov/fm-
profile/kqgal. It contains information concerning this station’s performance during the last
8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments with the
FCC by March 1, 2021.

Further information about the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available from
the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554, or at www.fcc.gov.

This spot aired on the following dates and times:

Tuesday December 1, 2020 at 1:24pm
Wednesday December 16, 2020 at 7:23am
Friday January 1, 2021 at 7:40pm
Saturday January 16, 2021 at 8:40am
Monday February 1, 2021 at 10:41am
Tuesday February 16, 2021 at 7:20am

This schedule meets the FCC mandate that at least 3 must be between 7-9 am and/or 4-6
pm,1 must be between 9 am-noon, 1 must be between noon-4 pm, and 1 must be between
7 pm-midnight.



